NORTH COLONIE CENTRAL SCHOOLS 91 Fiddlers Lane LATHAM, NEW YORK 12110-5349

October 17, 2019

Re: Eric Schnee

Dear Ms. Bialowas and Mr. Schnee,

The process in which you participated for placement of Eric in the Learning Enrichment Program (LEP) has been completed by the Pupil Services Team in your school.

Based upon information available at this time, Eric does seem to exhibit the characteristics that are associated with a talented child who needs program modifications. Therefore, Eric will be placed in LEP.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this placement, or the program, please feel free to call the LEP teacher, Mrs. Parks, or David Semo, Director of Pupil Services at 518-785-8591 ext. 3147.

Sincerely,

Kathaleen Stewart Pupil Services Team Chairperson